
PUBLIC OUTREACH MEETING
ROUTE 20 CORRIDOR

Help Shape the Future of the Route 20 Corridor!
The Town of Sudbury would like your input on ways 
to improve the Route 20/Boston Post Road Corridor

Please contact Town of Sudbury Director of Planning Adam Burney 
with questions at BurneyA@sudbury.ma.us or 978-639-3387

Goodnow Library Community Room
21 Concord Road, Sudbury, MA

THURSDAY
MARCH 20, 2025

AT 7:00PM

We’re gathering feedback from residents,
business owners, and stakeholders to

ensure all voices are heard!

Help us identify actions to promote
 better redevelopment, economic growth,

housing options, and inviting public spaces
along the corridor. 

This study fulfills a key Action Item 
from the 2021 Master Plan

Join Us!
Public Meeting

Spread the Word! 


